
 

 

 

 

 

Emergency Clinics for Miniature Pigs 

As the popularity of miniature pigs as pets continues to grow, it’s become increasingly important for 
urban and rural areas to have access to specialized emergency veterinary care for these animals.  Many 
standard veterinary clinics may not have the experience or equipment to properly diagnose and treat 
the complex health issues that can arise with miniature pigs. 

To ensure miniature pig owners have a reliable source of emergency care, cities should work to establish 
dedicated large animal emergency clinics that can provide around-the-clock services for these pets.  
These facilities should be staffed by veterinarians with advanced training in caring for miniature pigs and 
other non-traditional companion animals. 

Key features of an effective miniature pig emergency clinic in a city or town setting would include: 

• Board-certified specialists in pig and exotic animal medicine 
• Access to advanced imaging and diagnostic equipment 
• Secure housing for hospitalized miniature pigs 
• Pharmacy stocked with medications appropriate for miniature pigs 
• Experienced nursing staff trained in the needs of miniature pigs 

By investing in the development of these specialized emergency clinics, cities/towns can give miniature 
pig owners much-needed peace of mind.  Knowing their animals can receive prompt, high-quality care 
during a crisis can be a lifesaver.  It also demonstrates a commitment to supporting the growing 
community of miniature pig owners within an urban and rural environment. 

Local governments, veterinary schools, and animal welfare organizations should work together to 
identify the best strategies for establishing these vital emergency resources for miniature pigs in cities 
and towns.  With the right infrastructure in place, miniature pig owners can feel confident their pets will 
receive the care they need, no matter the time or location of a medical emergency. 


